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30" January 2011

Kojonup Shire
CEO Stephen Gash

With regards to the proposed Wind Farm | would have been quite happy to
support the project if there were no ill effects created for members of our
community.

However, on further investigation it would appear that there is a very high
chance that quite a few people will be severely affected both financially and
health wise a long way from the towers.

Under these circumstances | could not condone a project that sacrifices some
of our own for the benefit of others.

The proposal should not go ahead.

Regards
y

Ross Goodall
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